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Institute of Technology Tallaght

Mr. Hugh Hogan Institidid Teicneolafochta Tamhlacht

Senior Executive Officer
Housing Department

Traveller Accommodation Unit
South Dublin County Council
County Hall,

Tallaght

Dubtin 24

25 March 2009

Re: Tallaght Area Committee Meeting 1 December 2008
Dear Mr. Hogan,

I refer to your letter of 19 December 2008 regarding your request for land
from the Institute to redevelop the existing traveller halting site and your
suggestion that the Governing Body may wish the Tallaght Area Committee
to make a presentation to it in respect of this matter.

The full content of your correspondence noted above was brought to the
attention of the Governing Body for consideration at its last meeting.

I am directed by the Governing Body to reconfirm its position as stated in
correspondence to you of 25 February 2008 and 14 April 2008, for the
reasons stated therein, regarding your request for lands for the
redevelopment of the traveller halting site. The Governing Body are also of
the view that a presentation regarding this issue, given it has been
addressed and considered fully by it on a number of occasions, as well as
having been briefed following meetings between council officials and public
representatives with the President and senior management of the Institute,
who in the case of the latter are the representatives of the Governing Body
in this matter, would not result in a change in the decision already
communicated to you in the previously mentioned correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

i e

Thomas Stone
Secretary / Financial Controller

Tel: 00+353+1+4042802
E-Mail: thomas.stone@it-tallaght.ie
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